3339 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, N.W.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20008-3610

APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

No. ... 23005425 January 15, 2025
This No. Should Be Prefixed to the Answer

Dear Mr. Creenan:
I acknowledge your kind letter of January 10, 2024, with enclosure.

Be assured that the recourse for Our Lady of Peace Parish in Clarence has
been forwarded through the diplomatic pouch to the Dicastery for the Clergy.

With cordial regards and best wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Cardmal CLnstophe Pierre

Apostolic Nuncio



